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From: Liming Hou <liminghou@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:59 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

Heard that you are trying to reduce our Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. Who do you think you are? whoever you are, if
you are trying to limit us on the leverage, we should NOT pay your salary with our tax. Butt off on my freedom on the
leverage. I can be financially responsible myself. We don't need to pay you to parent us. Remember, we are paying tax to

Lee Hou
Resident in Cincinnati



